
Freedom of Information Request - FOI2024/291 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request.  

I am writing to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 for the following 

information: 

1. The total number of parking charge notices issued within the last 2 calendar years (2022 and 

2023) and the year-to-date for 2024 at all hospitals operated by your NHS Trust. 

2. The total revenue generated from these parking charge notices for the last 2 calendar years 

(2022 and 2023) and the year-to-date for 2024, broken down by each individual hospital 

operated by your NHS Trust. 

3. The current pricing structure for parking at each hospital operated by your NHS Trust, including 

the cost for different lengths of stay (e.g. 0-1 hour, 1-2 hours, 2-3 hours, daily rate, etc.). 

I have considered your request and have set out the Trust’s response below: 

1. At the County Hospital it is arranged under the terms of the PFI contract by Sodexo. They 

subcontract CP Plus to supply this service. At our Community sites the Trust use Corporate 

Parking. These companies hold the data relating to parking fines and collect the fines, so we 

do not have this information. 

2. Please see question 1 

3. An exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied as the information is accessible by 

other means. This information is publically available at How to find us and parking 

(wyevalley.nhs.uk) and is therefore exempt under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 

2000 because it is accessible via other means. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Freedom of Information Officer 

https://www.wyevalley.nhs.uk/visitors-and-patients/county-hospital-(acute)/how-to-find-us-and-parking.aspx
https://www.wyevalley.nhs.uk/visitors-and-patients/county-hospital-(acute)/how-to-find-us-and-parking.aspx

